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GENERAL LICENSING COMMITTEE 
14 FEBRUARY 2007 
 
Present:   Councillor Redfern (Chair) 
 

Councillors Baxter, Berry, Bolton, Dhamrait, Hickson, Hird, Hussain, 
Jackson, S Khan, Leeming, Poulter, Richards and Skelton  

 
13/06 Apologies 
 
There were no apologies for absence. 
 
14/06 Late items introduced by the Chair 
 
There were no late items. 
 
15/06 Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
16/06 Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 18 October 2006 were approved as a 
correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
17/06 Licensing – Multi Agency Winter Campaign 
 
The Committee considered a report from the Director of Environmental 
Services regarding a licensing multi agency winter campaign.  It was reported 
that during some weekends in December 2006, officers from the Council’s 
Licensing Team worked with Derbyshire Police, East Midlands Ambulance 
Service – EMAS, Derby City’s Trading Standards Team and Derbyshire Fire 
and Rescue Service as park of a multi agency winter campaign to focus on 
alcohol misuse and crime and disorder issues in the city area during the pre-
Christmas period.  Licensing officers carried out 19 licensing visits during the 
campaign.  Five premises were found to be either contravening the legislation 
or breaching their license conditions.  These were considered to be minor 
infringements.  The reaction to the campaign was quite positive and it was 
planned to repeat the campaign in the future. 
 
 
Resolved to note the report 
 
 

MINUTES END 


